
Caro Capt. Malatesta,  

  

Thank you so much for telling us about the CAMOGLI SOCIETA' CAPITANI E 

MACCHINISTI NAVALI website, which is splendid and I have already spent quite a long time 

reading through the history and stories that you have put there, myself.  

It is for websites just like yours that we created the International Maritime Web Awards, as all 

the hard work that you have done to provide such full and interesting information about the 

Camogli mariners is done purely to inform people and to educate them. Often, the only thanks 

you get is perhaps some nice messages in your Guestbook.  With the Maritime Web Awards, 

we try to go a little bit further, to express our thanks and appreciation for the important 

contribution you are making to the "maritime internet". 

  

The website is full of information and is very easy to navigate around, with novel features like 

the moving panorama around the Society building and the short movie.  

We are delighted to grant our GOLD award to your website. 

 

Thank you again for telling us about such a lovely maritime website. 

  

Saluti dall'Inghilterra, ciao. 

  

Steve Harris 

Maritime Web Award 

England 


